
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF NEW CASE 

 

October 25, 2021 

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Employees: Two employees tested positive and are in quarantine at home.   

Residents: Seven residents have tested positive for COVID-19 and are receiving care in our COVID-19 Isolation 

Unit.  

Since September 1st, we’ve had 14 COVID-19 positive residents and 9 employees test positive for COVID-19. 

We are seeing both vaccinated and non-vaccinated residents and staff testing positive during this outbreak.   

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case: October 25, 2021 

 

Visitation Status:  

• Visitation has been halted. The Interdisciplinary Team will evaluate compassion care visits on a case by 

case basis.  

• All staff and residents (regardless of their vaccination status) with close contact with the positive COVID-

19 case will be tested twice weekly for at least 14 days from the last positive case. 

• All direct care staff will upgrade PPE to include eye protection in addition to an N95 mask. 

• All activities and communal dining will be put on hold.  

• We have completed a thorough sanitation routine that exceeds all state and federal guidelines. 

• All staff and residents will continue to follow Core Principles of COVID-19 Infection Prevention. We 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, 

such as only essential personnel allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms 

of illness prior to entering.  

 

PLEASE MAKE THE FACILITY AWARE IMMEDIATELY: KNOWLEDGE OF ANYONE THAT HAS 

TESTED POSITIVE FOR COVID-19 AND MAY HAVE VISITED OUR FACILITY IN THE PAST 14 DAYS.   

When visitation resumes, we will be offering visitors a COVID-19 test. It is VERY important to take our screening 

process seriously and answer the questions honestly. If you are sick, have any symptoms at all, even if you think 

it’s just an allergy, please say something. This is our #1 defense in keeping COVID-19 out of our facility.    

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

 

Thank you for your support throughout this pandemic, and as always, if you have any questions or concerns please 

contact us directly at 262 297-6300. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dawn Gordon 
 

Dawn Gordon 

Administrator 


